
Fishing With Larry! 
Saturday May 26th, 2018 

 

 

Come join Larry and friends on Saturday May 26th from 8am to 1pm. 
Licenses will be purchased on Thursday May 10th at 3:30pm  

(if you do not show up to purchase a license and want to fish, you will be responsible for your 

own license). 
Please RSVP to Drop-In by Tuesday May 8th.(847) 621-2040 Ext. 117 


